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Dale Bickel

From: milton lopez <miltonlpfmlopez@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 1:27 PM
To: Dale Bickel
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Request for Engineering STA
Attachments: 2019-Oct--Email-MLopez-re-WDVS-LP-EngSTA (1).pdf; Exhibit-EngSTA-20191004AAR-

Oct2019.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 

April 8, 2024 

 

To:  Dale Bickel, Senior Engineer, FCC 

From:  Milton Lopez, South Florida FM, Inc.  - WDVS-LP FM 

  RE:    Request for Engineering STA 

           WDVS-LP – Miami, Florida - Facility ID# 192329 

           LMS application:  243218 

--- 

Dear Mr. Bickel, 

Today I have filed a Request for an Engineering STA for our station, WDVS-LP FM while we work out 
a relocation.  I regret the circumstances, but if possible, I must respectfully request expedited 
processing, as we'll have been without an antenna site and silent for one year as of April 10, 2024. 

You've previously approved us to operate from this location before.  For reference  I am attaching a 
copy of our email exchanges from 2019, along with the supplemental information you requested at 
that time, which you granted when received. 

Please let me know what other information I need to submit for expedited approval.   

We thank you in advance for considering our request. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

Milton Lopez 

South Florida FM, Inc. 

WDVS-LP 
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